
WEST DEEPING 

MOBILE LIBRARY SERVICE 

 
A mobile library bus is currently coming to the village every 4 weeks and will be situated in the 

Red Lion car park from 12 30 p.m. to 1 15 p.m. 

 

This provides a valuable service to our community but it will only continue if there is a sufficient 

demand and it is used regularly by our residents. 

 

Following a visit earlier today, the next date will be on Monday 2nd October 2023 so please 

make a diary note to come along! 

 

 

 

West Deeping Parish Council 

4th September 2023 


